
Cedar Catholic High School Activities 

The NSAA has released their fall sports guidelines for 2020.  We understand that circumstances 
related to Covid-19 are changing each and every day and it varies from community to 
community.  The safety of the participants, coaches, officials, will be our primary consideration 
as we host extra-curricular activities at Cedar Catholic High School.   
 
The following steps will be taken for each specific activity.  Please pass this information on to 
your coaches and fans. 
 
General Policies 

1. Implement consistent cleaning and disinfecting of frequently touched objects and 
surfaces. 

2. There will be designated spots for filling team water bottles and jugs.  Water fountains 
will NOT be available. 

3. All fans will enter through the same entrance, use the same restrooms, and go to the 
same concession stand.  We ask that you maintain proper social distancing during these 
times. 

4. Our visitor’s locker rooms provide a location away from our home locker rooms and 
there are sets of doors that will be used to separate the teams.  Coaches, please be 
responsible for your teams while using the facilities. 

5. Anyone not listed as a member of the team may be required/encouraged to wear a 
mask, depending on the current risk level of each school participating. 

 
Volleyball Specific 

1. Teams will not switch benches between sets 
2. There will be a designated area in the bleachers for masks and no masks.  Please sit in 

your preferred location, do not go to the other section, and maintain proper social 
distancing. 

3. Locker rooms will be disinfected prior to your arrival.   
4. Concessions will be provided 
5. Each team bench will have a marked off space that no fans will be allowed to be in. 
6. All elementary aged students are expected to sit with their parents/guardians.  They will 

not be allowed to be in the hallways except when going to the restroom or concessions. 
7. No crock pots or meals will be allowed to be served to the players.  They may have a 

grab and go type meal that they can eat on their bus. 
8. No fans will be allowed inside the basketball court following a game.  We ask that 

everyone leave the facility as soon as the final game is done.   
9. When in line for tickets or concessions, if social distancing is not possible, please wear a 

mask. 
10. Cedar Catholic fans will sit on the South side of the facility, and opponents will sit on the 

North side. 
11. Cedar Catholic will provide all warmup balls 



12. Post game handshakes are prohibited by the NSAA and NFHS. 
13. The pep band will not be performing at home contests. 

 
 
Football Specific 

1.  Locker rooms will be disinfected prior to your arrival. 
2. Concessions will be available. 
3. No spectators will be allowed on the field prior to or after the game is completed. 
4. The Cedar Catholic Booster Club will continue to grill food.  All food will not be touched 

by the workers.  All workers will wear gloves and masks. 
5. The pep band will perform at home contests. 

 

 


